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PRIME MINISTER

STUDENTS AND THE COMMUNITY CHARGE

I am content with the line proposed by Malcolm Rifkind in his
minute of 24 geptember. I recognise that there would be
considerable difficulties for registration and collection if 20%
liability were conceded to students on very short courses. The
concession should therefore be limited to students on courses of
full-time study lasting for significant periods. I strongly agree
with Malcolm that the essential corollary is that students on

shorter courses should be eligible for community charge rebates.

My officials will be discussing further with their Scottish

colleagues the precise terms in which the definition should be

drawn.

I am copying this minute to the Lord President, other members of

E(LF), and Sir Robert Armstrong.
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